

## Iver Village Junior School

Believe. Achieve. Succeed Together.

# Weekly Bulletin 11th September 2020

Don't forget we are a <u>NUT FREE</u> school as we have children who have allergies! (let's leave them for the squirrels)

## **Start and Finish Times:**

.............

All of the new routines are working really well apart from one – the staggered start and finish times. These seem to be causing confusion and mean that siblings have to start earlier than the rest of their class. We would like to change them slightly so that more children start and finish at the same time.

> From Monday 14th September the new start times will be: Years 3 and 6 = 8.40am Years 4 and 5 = 8.50am.

> > The Finish times will be:

Years 3 and 6 = 3.10pm Years 4 and 5 = 3.20pm

The school gates will not be opened until 8.40am so please avoid sending your child early. Children will not be supervised by school staff until 8.40am.

### **Breakfast Club**

We are going to restart the breakfast club from Monday 14th September 2020! To reduce the number of children mixing we are going to keep the children in their year group bubbles for breakfast club.

- · This is only for children whose parents have no other means of child care in the mornings
- · Children will enter the school building via the Miss Booth's (Years 3 and 4) and Mrs Bowden's (Years 5 and 6) fire doors. There is a doorbell at each door!
- · There will be a set charge of £5 and places must be booked, and paid for, before the day
- · Food will be provided a piece of fruit and a brioche bun. Children will need to bring their water bottle as we are unable to provide drinks.

## **After School Child** Care

Our after-school club will continue to run until 4.30pm. Places must be booked in advance and paid for. Each session is £3.50.

Please remember this is only for children whose parents have no other means of childcare.

#### Parents Evening

This term we will be unable to have our traditional parents' evenings. Class teachers will be calling all parents during the weeks beginning 12<sup>th</sup> and 19<sup>th</sup> October. We will be contacting parents closer to the time with details of how to book a time slot.

#### **Home Learning**

This term we will be doing home learning slightly differently. Today (Friday 11th September) your child will be bringing home an exercise book with a grid of activities for the half term. The work will then be returned to their class teacher by Wednesday 21st October. See more details about homework on our website

https://www.ivervillage-jun.bucks.sch.uk/homelearning.html

## **Pupil Photos Day**

Pupil photo day will be Wednesday 23<sup>rd</sup> September. Although we will be able to do sibling photos for pupils who attend our school, unfortunately we are unable to offer family photos or photos with siblings from other schools.

Thank you.

School Pledge: 'I pledge to do all that I can, so that we can all learn and be happy at school.'